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MURRUMBURRAH-HARDEN 

GOVERNMENT HEALTH SERVICE REDEVELOPEMENT 

A community walk through will be held at the 
new Murrumburrah-Harden Health Service 
Members of the local community are invited to take a look inside the new facility before 

patients and staff move in August 2020. 

20 minute tours are by appointment only and will be limited to small groups. 

COVID-19 screening and physical distancing protocols will be followed during the walk 

through. 

MORE INFORMATION: � (02) 6380 

TOURS WILL BE HELD ON: 

Monday 27 July 2020 

Between 3.00 and 5.30pm 

Scott St 

To book a tour phone: 

6380 6600 


